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Parent Input
Opportunities

Please take a moment to review two important 

opportunities for parent input:

1. Parent Engagement Survey

2. Parent Input Opportunity 



Parent Engagement Survey
If you are the parent of a currently enrolled student in the Lapwai School
District, we are seeking your input by March 31st. Schools across the state are
participating in a new parent engagement survey. This survey gives you the
chance to share your input on several topics to help measure how our schools
are doing in meeting your needs.

The survey only takes a few minutes and your responses are anonymous, but
they will be critical in helping us identify opportunities to maximize
satisfaction, engagement, and communication.

Parents of currently enrolled students can access the survey by March 31st at: 
Parent Survey Link

See Parent Engagement Survey at Lapwai.org

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/204888/p31461
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/204888/p31461
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/204888/p31461


Parent Input Opportunity
The Lapwai School District has created the following parent survey for
the evaluation of district faculty. Your opinion matters to us!

The following performance input tool will be forwarded to the
appropriate supervisor of the individual upon whom you are
commenting. The form will be shared with that individual. The input
will be utilized by the supervisor in better understanding how others
view their performance during the evaluation process. Please note: This
survey is not intended for feedback regarding coaches. Please contact
the Middle-High Principal with athletic input.

Link to Survey See Parent Input Opportunity at Lapwai.org

http://www.lapwai.org/2022-2023 Performance Evaluation Parent Input Tool.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/2022-2023 Performance Evaluation Parent Input Tool.pdf
http://www.lapwai.org/2022-2023 Performance Evaluation Parent Input Tool.pdf


Digital Awareness for Parents
While you may not be able to monitor all of your child’s activities, there are things you can do 

to prevent cyberbullying and protect your child from harmful digital behavior:

 Monitor a teen’s social media sites, apps, and browsing history, if you have concerns that 

cyberbullying may be occurring.

 Review or re-set your child’s phone location and privacy settings.

 Follow or friend your teen on social media sites or have another trusted adult do so.

 Stay up-to-date on the latest apps, social media platforms, and digital slang used by 

children and teens.

 Know your child’s user names and passwords for email and social media.

 Establish rules about appropriate digital behavior, content, and apps.

https://www.stopbullying.gov/cyberbullying/digital-awareness-for-parents
https://www.stopbullying.gov/cyberbullying/digital-awareness-for-parents
https://www.stopbullying.gov/cyberbullying/digital-awareness-for-parents

